January 24, 2022 Douglas County Wings of Love
430 North View Drive
Roseburg, OR 97470

Dear Sirs/Madame,

Douglas County Wings of Love had the honor of helping in the recovery of 28 Unclaimed
Veterans in 2019. We were present for that recovery, helped organize the services for these Veterans,
and we were present for the internments.

All in all it was a very moving process and experience.

With the passing of HB4082, Douglas County Wings of Love would be able to assist in re-
claiming even more Veterans and seeing them placed in our Roseburg National Cemetery.

| We urge you to vote yes on this important bill and to Honor our Veterans and place them in
with their fellow Veterans. It’s their rightful place.

Sincerely

Carol Hunt/President Douglas County Wings of Love
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